RESOLVED that the Town Board of the Town of Putnam Valley renew the contract with
Clean-Flo International. The proposal is for three (3) years which includes 2021 through
2023. Maintenance visits for the oxygenation system located in Lake Peekskill will take

place four (4) times a year. Any system repairs or replacement parts needed during the
3 year term outside of the normal maintenance scope of activity would be an additional

cost. The cost for the three (3) years will be $65,430.00.This does not include any non-
scheduled visits required by the Town.



